Subject  Marching Band: Booster Meeting Reminder

From Jeff Smikahl <jsmikahloe@olatheschools.org> roundCUbe

To <JENNIFER@BILLAMFAMILY.COM>
Date 2019-10-08 10:30

Parents:

A quick reminder that there will be a booster meeting at 7:00 p.m. in the band room at Olathe East. Topics covered will include plans for the next two
marching band contests, the advanced percussion ensembles trip to Indianapolis, and planning for the Olathe Marching Invitational contest that we are
hosting here in a few weeks. A lot of great things going on in the program right now, but a lot of help is needed to make it all happen!

Thanks,

Mr. Smikahl



